
Last Monday, December 18, a meeting was held at the Nelva Hotel by CMA-GLOBAL in 
order to inform our interested companies about new services.The session took place in 
one of the most prestigious halls of the hotel, the Primavera room and both the CMA 
team and the new clients were delighted with the event.


